THE CIVIL BEAT
LAW CENTER FOR THE PUBLIC INTEREST

700 Bishop Street, Suite 1701 Office: (808) 531-4000

Honolulu, HI 96813 Fax: (808) 380-3580
info@civilbeatlawcenter.org

VIA U.S. MAIL

December 15, 2017

Ryker Wada, Deputy Director

Department of Human Resources Development
235 South Beretania Street, Room 1400
Honolulu, HI 96813

RE: November 14, 2017 Public Records Request
Dear Deputy Director Wada:

On November 14, 2017, I submitted to the Department of Human Resources
Development a formal request for access to government records pursuant to Chapter
92F, Hawai'i Revised Statutes. After more than 10 business days elapsed without any
notice or acknowledgement of the request, I requested information on the status of the
request on December 1 without any response.

Please let me know the status of this request. I would appreciate receiving all responses
through the e-mail address used in the request (request+me4p6tkdpz@foi.uipa.org), or
alternatively, you may use terraxia_66@foi.uipa.org.

Very truly yours,

R.Brian Black

Enclosures: November 14, 2017 e-mail request with attachment
December 1, 2017 e-mail



